PRESTON COUNTY SCHOOLS

731 Preston Drive Kingwood, WV 26537

Steve Wotring, Superintendent Brad Martin, Asst. Superintendent Ange Varner, Asst. Superintendent (304) 329-0580 (304) 329-0720 (fax)

8/21/18

Dear Parent / Guardian or Staff Member:

Due to the passage of the Telephone Consumer Protection Act by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC), automated calling systems such as the School Messenger cannot be used for non-emergency purposes without express written consent of individuals. In order to comply with this legislation, Preston County Schools has or will discontinue all non-emergency automated calls (including absence verification calls) until written consent of parents and staff can be collected and documented. Please review the permission slip below and indicate your approval to receive non-emergency messages via the School Messenger automated calling system from Preston County Schools. Upon receipt of this document, your account will be updated accordingly within the system as per your request. If you have questions about this notification, please contact the Preston County Board of Education at (304) 329-0580 ext. 225. Permission updates can also be completed online at the following link:

http://www.prestonboe.com/forms/schoolmess.html

Student / Staff Name:	
Parent/Guardian Name:	
School Attending / Work Site:	
Preferred Contact Number:	
Preferred Contact Email (Optional):	
I give my permission to receive non-emergency messages from Preston County School district at the following phone number(s) listed above via call, text or email by way of an automated dialing software, such as School Messenger.	
(signature)	(date)

• TO BE COMPLETED FOR NEW STUDENTS/STAFF OR THOSE WITH UPDATED CONTACT INFORMATION (NOT REQUIRED TO RETURN IF YOU ARE CURRENTLY RECEIVING CALLS AT APPROVED AND DESIRED TELEPHONE NUMBERS AND/OR EMAIL ACCOUNTS.